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The Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation is governed and guided by a volunteer Board of 
Directors. These dedicated individuals donate their time and professional expertise to help bring 
together a vision of fundraising and direction to our Foundation.  
 
We are pleased to welcome Rod Sinclair to our board for 2024-2027. 
 
Rod obtained his CA designation in 2008 and completed the two-year In-depth Tax Course in 
2010. His client service focus includes tax compliance, financial reporting (for both reviews and 
audits) and business consulting. He has specialized industry experience working with companies 
in the construction, manufacturing, insurance/financial services, retail and not-for-profit sectors. 
Outside of work, Rod enjoys spending time with his wife and four children on the ski slopes or on 
the Ottawa River. 
 
“I am excited to join the PRH Foundation to give back to the hospital that is so important to our 
community and my family. I feel my skills will be an asset to the board and am eager to get 
started!” 
 
“We are also excited to welcome Rod to our Board. He brings years of experience in his 
respective field, which will enrich and strengthen our team. Having a solid and dedicated Board is 
important each and every year, as the fundraising world is ever changing. We are so thankful for 
all of our Board members who donate their time and talents to improving health care in our 
region,” said Roger Martin, Executive Director at the PRHF. 
 
Our new members joins an already strong and diverse board, which includes Lisa Edmonds 
(Chair), Terry Lussier (Co-Chair), Kim Drake (Treasurer), Sabine Mersmann (Director), Andre 
Mickovitch (Director), Dr. Fred Matzinger (Director), Jenny Hodgson (Director), and Marsha 
Hawthorne (Director). 
 
Thank you to our outgoing Board member, Brandie Lariviere, who has completed her term with 
the Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation. We are honoured by our past Directors who have 
shown dedication and passion in ensuring comprehensive health care is close to home. We wish 
Brandie all the best! 
 
If you are interested in volunteering for the Pembroke Regional Hospital Foundation, please 
contact us at 613-732-2811 x7408 or visit our website https://prhfoundation.com/volunteers/. 

https://prhfoundation.com/volunteers/

